
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 17th November 

 
Diary Dates 

Nebula Maths Week 
Monday 20th November 
Keyboard/piano lessons at Mill Lane 
Prayer Spaces with Rev Margaret at Holt Road 
1.15pm – Maths Trail at Mill Lane – parents 
invited 
2.15pm – Maths Trail at Holt Road for Y1/2 – 
parents invited 
6.45pm – PTA meeting at Mill Lane. 
 
Tuesday 21st November 
Music lessons at Holt Road 
Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
8.30-10am – SEN drop in at Frettenham 
2.15pm – Maths event for Reception – parents 
invited 
 
Wednesday 22nd November 
9:30am and 2pm – New to Reception visits - by 
appointment only 
Y6 Boys football match vs CAVELL at home 
 
Thursday 23rd November 
 
Friday 24th November 
Year 1/2 parent reading – 9am 
Year 5/6 Girls' Football Tournament @ UEA 
2.30-4pm – Christmas Fayre 
 

 

REMINDER: Maths Parent Event 
Next week is Nebula Maths Week. On Monday 20th November parents 
of children in Years 3-6 are invited in to school at 1.15pm to complete 
a maths trail around the school and grounds with their child. Siblings 
will have the chance to work together so parents do not need to split 
themselves in two! Later the same day, at 2.15pm, parents of children 
in Years 1 and 2 can visit Holt Road to join in the maths trail there. For 
our Reception parents we would like to invite you in on Tuesday 21st 
November at 2.15pm. We hope you can join us. 
 
Naming uniform 
Please can we ask parents to name every item of their child’s uniform. 
We have an awful lot of jumpers and cardigans lying around the 
cloakrooms, most of which are not named. This makes it extremely 
difficult for us to help parents and children locate their missing items. 
We have found this website (www.easy2name.co.uk) to be 
particularly good for buying name labels which are easy to stick into 
all items of clothing. The no iron, no sew ones are great; however a 
biro or sharpie works just as well! Please help us to make sure your 
child’s clothing gets back to them. 
 
Attendance winners 
The government has set a target for all primary schools to achieve 
96.1% for their attendance. With this in mind we thought we would 
show each class’ attendance each week, not just the overall winners. 
Can you help your child’s class attendance improve? How far are they 
away from the national average target? 
 
 

Position Class Attendance % this week 

1st 56S 99.11% 

2nd 56B 98.77% 

3rd Zog 97.7% 

4th White Rabbit 97.58% 

5th 34C 95.24% 

6th Stickman 95.02% 

7th 34P 93.13% 

8th 56A 92.5% 

9th 34G 92.09% 

10th Tabby McTat 90.16% 

11th Cheshire Cat 87.56% 

 
 

Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton and Miss Anderson 
 

Congratulations 
Well done to the following children for being 
awarded a celebration certificate this week: 

 
Week beg: 13th November 2017 

Lauren Stannard, Jakob Fountain, Jake Cook, Ella 
Green, Tyler Aldous, Amelia Emmerson, Reece Buck, 
Dolly Oliver, Ruby Lacey, Willow Goldie, Jamie Betts, 
Ruben Howard, John Leveridge, Roxy Watts, Tamzin 

Gray, Alanna Wright, Olivia Burden and Joshua Lamb. 

 

House Points 
Blickling - 302 

Sandringham - 207 

Holkham - 223 

Felbrigg - 160 

http://www.easy2name.co.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday  Gardening (lunchtimes) 
 

Tuesday Dance 
Storytelling 

Technic Lego Club 
Expressive Arts 

Wednesday  Singing 

Thursday  Street Dance 
African Drumming 

Friday   

PTA News 
Future PTA Events: 
CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

Friday 24th November 2.30-4pm 
ONLY 1 WEEK TO GO!! 

Many thanks to those who have already kindly 
made donations. 

Please could any donations for the 
Raffle/Tombola, along with the filled Brown 
Bags and Raffle tickets, be handed into the 

school office by Wednesday 22nd November. 
We will also be running a cake stall and cafe at 

the Fayre so any offerings of homemade or 
shop bought CAKES would be gratefully 

received, these can be left at either school 
office on the morning of the Fayre. 

Thank you for your continued support in 
helping to raise funds for the school and 

making the Christmas Fayre such a wonderful 
occasion. 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 
 

Mill Lane Disco 
Wednesday 6th December - 6-8pm 

Yrs 3-6 - £2 on the door 
Raffle and Tuck shop available 

 
Holt Road Discos 

Friday 8th December 
R/Yr 1 - 4.30-6pm OR 

Yr1/2 - 6-7.30pm 
£2 in advance to be paid at the school office  

(includes a snack and a drink)  
Opportunity to buy additional snacks and 

drinks at the tuck shop. 
 

Next PTA Meeting 
Monday 20th November at 6.45pm at Mill Lane 
If you are interested in joining the PTA or can 
help out in any way please do not hesitate to 

contact Chloe or Cassie Green on 
horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com, 
we would love to hear from you. 

Collective Worship 
 

Our value this half term is Trust. 
 

In Open the Book today we heard the story that Jesus 
told about an unforgiving servant. There was once a 

servant who owed the king a great deal of money but 
could not pay it back so he pleaded with the king to be 
patient and he would eventually be able to pay it. For 
saying that, the king cancelled his debt. The servant 

then went to another servant who owed him much less. 
However when the second servant pleaded with the 

first servant, the first servant would not cancel his debt 
and had him put into prison. The king found this out and 

called the first servant back. He told the first servant 
that he should have done the same to the second 

servant as the king had done to him. The king put the 
first servant in prison until he had paid back everything 

he owed. 
The story teaches us that it is very easy to hold a grudge 

and much more difficult to forgive but, when we do 
forgive, it makes us feel much better. 
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